

Full name:

ENGLISH LANGUAGE TEST

Class:

Time: 45 minutes

I. LISTENING

1. Listen to a traffic report. Tick (✓) the things you can hear. There are two things that do not appear in the report. You will listen **TWICE**.

- _____ downtown
- _____ accident
- _____ injured people
- _____ a mess
- _____ highway
- _____ country line
- _____ freeway

2. Listen to the recording, match the extension phone number with the correct type of information. You will listen **TWICE**.

Enquiry	Number
1. Which movies are being shown	9
2. Ticket price for young children	4
3. Annual ticket fee	3
4. Buying tickets through the phone	5
5. Expressing dissatisfaction	1

II. READING

1. Read the passage and answer the questions with **NO MORE THAN FIVE WORDS**.

Emma Watson is a British actress, model, and activist. She has been widely known not only as a talented young actress, but also a humanitarian. She rose to fame after having her first professional acting role as Hermione Granger in the Harry Potter film series from 2001 to 2011. Other successes include her acting in The Perks of Being a Wallflower and The Bling Ring. Besides her movie career, she has also earned a bachelor's degree in English literature. She was appointed the UN Women Goodwill Ambassador in July 2014. At the age of 26, she has dedicated her efforts towards the empowerment of young women and promotion of gender equality worldwide. Emma shared, 'I still have so much to learn, but as I progress I hope to bring more of my individual knowledge, experience and awareness to this role.'

1. What nationality is Emma Watson?

2. What role turned Emma Watson into a famous actress?

3. What is her highest qualification?

4. What role has she undertaken since 2014?

5. Which gender has Emma promoted development for?

2. Read about traffic problems in two cities. Match the city with its problem.

A. Ho Chi Minh City

B. Bangkok

In Ho Chi Minh City, it is not strange to see the sight of a street that is crowded with vehicles. People cannot move and their health is affected by polluted air from exhausted fumes. What are the reasons? The citizens in the city use many personal vehicles to go from one place to another. They aren't used to transporting by public transports. May be because the bus drivers are careless, impolite to them or the taxi fare is too high for some people.

Bangkok is world renowned for its terrible traffic problems, so getting around on the roads is a bit of a nightmare. In my opinion, there are 3 main causes of Bangkok traffic jams. First, the quality of public transportation is low. Bus is of low quality and causes congestion. Second, the BTS and MRT are not enough for users. Finally, the most important cause of traffic jam is car accidents. Bad bus drivers cause accidents frequently and make the road stuck for hours.

PROBLEMS

1. It has low quality public transport.
2. It costs a lot to go by taxi.
3. There are not enough MRTs for its inhabitants.
4. Its citizens use a lot of personal vehicles.
5. There is a high frequency of accidents.

III. WRITING

1. Complete the second sentence so that it means the same as the first. Use the word in brackets. You can't change the word.

Here is an example.

0. The bookshop is opposite the library.

_____ a bookshop opposite the library. (THERE)

Answer: 0. **There is**

1. How about cycling to school with me tomorrow? (CYCLE)

Let's _____.

2. What is the meaning of this road sign? (MEAN)

What _____?

3. Accident is the main cause of traffic jams in Bangkok. (CAUSED)

Traffic jams in Bangkok _____.

4. People will be fined if they don't obey the traffic rules. (DISOBEY)

People will be fined _____.

5. I spend 30 minutes walking to school every day. (TAKES)

It _____.

2. Write a short paragraph (80-100 words) about a film that you like the most. You should use the following cues:

- What film it is
- When you watched it
- What it was about

- Why you like it

IV. LANGUAGE FOCUS

1. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others'. Circle A, B, C, or D.

- | | | |
|------------------------|---------------------|----------------------|
| 1. A. <u>lik</u> ed | B. <u>hat</u> ed | C. <u>act</u> ed |
| 2. A. <u>star</u> red | B. <u>show</u> ed | C. <u>watch</u> ed |
| 3. A. <u>decid</u> ed | B. <u>review</u> ed | C. <u>suggest</u> ed |
| 4. A. <u>featur</u> ed | B. <u>enjoy</u> ed | C. <u>attend</u> ed |
| 5. A. <u>dislik</u> ed | B. <u>receiv</u> ed | C. <u>argu</u> ed |

2. Decide which part of the sentence is grammatically incorrect. Circle the letter A, B, or C.

1. It has about 5 kms from my house to the city center.
A B C
2. British people used to drinking tea all day.
A B C
3. He used to take a bus to work, but now he do.
A B C
4. Did he used to work as a traffic policeman?
A B C
5. When he is 5, he used to go fishing with his father.
A B C

3. Match the words on the left with their definitions on the right.

Words	Definition
1. section	A. a person in a novel, play or film
2. character	B. the main events of a play, novel or film
3. review	C. a person who gives an opinion of something
4. plot	D. an assessment or evaluation of something
5. critic	E. a part of something

-- The end --

